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Some employees must choose a new option to access LiteBlue. 

If you use the email multifactor security option to access LiteBlue, 
you must choose a different method soon. 

LiteBlue is an internal Postal Service website that allows you to 
access human resources and other information. 

As part of the organization's efforts to strengthen cybersecurity, 
USPS will retire the verify-by-email security option in August. 

As a replacement, the Postal Service recommends affected 
employees choose Google Authenticator or Okta Verify. 

One-time codes sent by text or phone calls are also options. 

Employees who already use one of these other methods are not 
affected by this change. 

USPS instituted multifactor authentication, known as MFA, to 
access LiteBlue last year. 

For instructions on setting up MFA with one of the new options, go 
to LiteBlue at l-i-t-e-b-1-u-e DOT u-s-p-s DOT g-o-v. 




